
IMPROV ANNUAL REPORT – LAUGHING GAS/PLAN B 

We continue to have a lot of fun with our Improv group.  We had another great year.  
Our meeting time remains the first and third Monday of each month.   

In the 23/24 season, we had a good turn-out of participants, some who have been 
coming for many seasons and some newcomers.  We wound up our year with a Friends 
and Family performance.  

Plan B performance group had a very successful year with another performance for St. 
Patrick’s Day.  We also participated in TOTE.   

We look forward to performing again in the 24/25 season and would like to have an 
improv workshop.   

Our new season will start on October 7th.   
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